



Dr R J Hansford Woodard Competitive House Email: rachael.hansford@ellesmere.com

16<sup>th</sup> March 2020

Dear Parent,

## **Woodard House Formal Dinner**

As a precautionary measure we have decided to cancel the Woodard House Dinner scheduled for this Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> March 2020.

We are sorry to do this as we look forward to the event very much but we are sure you will understand the reasons.

Yours sincerely,

R.J. Hansford.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com

> A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406